

Read the texts carefully and answer the questions that follow each text.

Spiders are very strange creatures. They have got eight legs and 48 knees! There are two main kinds of spiders. They are running spiders and jumping spiders. Most spiders can't see very well, but all running and jumping spiders have good eyesight. In fact, scientists think that jumping spiders can see better than we can! Running spiders never stay still for very long. There are lots of different types of running spiders, and they are all very fast. Like all spiders, running spiders make silk. However, they don't use it to create webs or catch prey. Running spiders don't need webs. They are very good hunters. They run after their prey and catch it easily, and most of the time, their prey doesn't even see them. Jumping spiders are very good at jumping. Like running spiders, jumping spiders sleep in little 'tents' which they also make from silk. They like sunny weather, so they hunt during the day. Jumping spiders don't create webs, because they jump on their prey to catch it. They plan their jumps very carefully; during the jump, the spider spins a piece of silk starting from the place it jumps from. This is like a 'rope', and it keeps the spider safe from falling and helps it climb back up to its home again.

1. What is the text MAINLY about?

- A. small webs
- B. little tents
- C. sunny weather
- D. strange creatures

2. What does the underlined word create mean?

- A. make
- B. buy
- C. eat
- D. send

3. How many knees have spiders got?

.....

.....

4. Where do jumping spiders sleep?

.....

.....

5. Why don't jumping spiders create webs to hunt?

.....

.....